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 August 2024 Newsletter

Center for Disability & Access is Moving!
The CDA office is relocating to the Student Services Building (SSB). Beginning August 5, 2024 all
student appointments (except testing), will be virtual until CDA moves to the permanent space on
the third floor of the Student Services Building. More information to come!
 

For any questions call us at 801-581-5020 or visit our website.

https://editor.e2ma.net/app2/templates/preview_iframe/1747454/
https://editor.e2ma.net/app2/templates/preview_iframe/1747454/
https://disability.utah.edu/


Exam Scheduling
During our office relocation and to help make testing go smoothly:

Students - schedule ALL exams and quizzes taken with CDA as early in the semester as possible.
Be sure to check your email for exam locations.

Faculty - please enter ALL exam and quiz dates by the end of the 3rd week of the semester (you
do not have to upload your exams until closer to the exam date). 

Exams will be proctored by CDA in the usual manner.

Temporary Office
Visit us in our temporary office!

Student Services Building, Suite 65

Phone: 801-581-5020
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